## **Christmas Update 2014**

Written by Administrator Wednesday, 10 December 2014 12:28

Fellow Lifeguards, I hope you are all enjoying this Holiday Season. There will be a Beach Representative meeting on

## Wednesday, December 17th, 2014 at 7:00 PM

at the NYSUT Headquarters located 1000 Woodbury Rd., Woodbury NY 11797 - 2nd Floor. All beach reps please be advised.

Holiday Party The JBLC Christmas Party is being held at the Dark Horse Tavern - 12 Park Ave South., Rockville Centre NY 11570 on Saturday, December 20th, 2014 from 7:00 PM to 11:00 PM

. All lifeguards and alumni are invited with guests. Open bar & trays of food will be served. \$30.00 per person, 1 t-shirt will be included in admission price.

Hope to see you all there! Have a Merry Christmas and a great holiday season!

Robert Cornacchia, President, Jones Beach Lifeguard Corps.